

NEWSLETTER

RENFREW MUSEUM AND PARK 1010 EAST MAIN STREET WAYNESBORO, PA. 17268 MAY 1981

<u>BIRD WALKS</u> continue throughout May EVERY SATURDAY morning. Rev. Willard Rahn is the group leader and guide. Meet in the parking lot off Welty Road at 7 a.m. All age groups are invited to attend. Rubber bottom shoes are recommended.

"THE VICTORIAN LADY" continues in the Museum Gallery. This interesting exhibit has proved to be quite popular and will delight the eye with a collection of clothing and household objects from the late 19th century.

<u>WANTED: SUMMER INTERN</u> Renfrew Museum is looking for an enthusiastic student with a sincere interest in Decorative Arts and Material Culture to work in the Museum during the summer. High School Seniors or College Students may apply by calling Letitia Allen Wednesdays through Sundays at 762-4723. <u>Deadline</u> is April 30.

Renfrew is proud to announce that the <u>30th ANNUAL WAYNESBORO STUDIO CLUB CLOTHESLINE ART EXHIBIT AND SALE</u> will be held in the Renfrew Park on Saturday June 6 from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. The Museum will be open for tours during that time also. Original works of art will be displayed and demonstrated throughout the Renfrew Picnic Area. Craftsmen will be demonstrating and selling their crafts also. In case of rain, the show and sale will be held in our <u>New Visitor's Center!</u> ADMISSION IS FREE TO THE SHOW AND SALE!!!!!!!!

Those wishing to enter original art works for show and/or sale please contact the museum for an entry form or write Mrs. Milton Buchanan, 13418 Old Mill Road, Waynesboro, Pa. 17268. All entry forms must be returned by May 1.